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November 1, 2013

Mr. Carlos Foulkes
Chief Executive Officer

Mr. Dominic Richards 
Chief Operating Officer 

Atavus Group Limited 
Balfour Ct, Golden Isle  
P.O. Box AP59057 
Nassau Bahamas 

Subject: Re: IMAX Bahamas Project

Dear Mr. Foulkes and Mr. Richards, 

It is our pleasure to have been contacted from Mr. Jim Patterson and to have the 
opportunity to introduce our company to you for the IMAX Bahamas project. 

The Office of Bangkok Architects (OBA) is a multi-disciplinary architectural firm established  
in 1994.  Our services include architectural & interior design as well as urban design and 
planning for domestic and overseas clients.  Our design expertise is for different buildling 
types including cinemas, theaters, shopping center, hotel & resort, offices and golf course 
clubhouses.  

Enclosed herewith are our selected works focusing on the cinemas in Thailand and Vietnam 
for your consideration.  We have also enclosed brief summary of project reference in A3 for 
your information. Full version of our company profile is available if you are interested.

We have studied the given brief and are working on the space planning layout for you. It 
would be great if you can send us the photos to give us some ideas of the existing site 
condition and its surroundings. 

We appreciate the opportunity to introduce ourselves and hope to provide both 
architectural and interior design services utilizing our 19-year experience in cinema design 
and to be part of your successful project.  

Sincerely,

Smith Obayawat
Principal


